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I. WSCUC Reaffirmation of Accreditation Offsite Review: On February 25, 2021 
University leadership met with the review team to discuss our reaffirmation of 
accreditation report, commendations, and the Lines of Inquiry. Based on the university's 
WSCUC report and supporting documentation, the review team's preliminary evaluation 
will be followed-up with the Lines of Inquiry received in a written document. The next 
step is to submit additional documentation for the Commission's Lines of Inquiry, due 
July 21, 2021. The Deputy/Vice Provost, who also serves as the university's Accreditation 
Liaison Officer (ALO), will convene a meeting to plan the Onsite review.  
 

II. Upcoming Steering Committee Meeting: March 5, 2021 
Our next Steering Committee meeting is scheduled for March 5, 2021, to discuss the 
Offsite review, Lines of Inquiry, and next steps.   

 


